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20th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for your patience; we have been constantly 
monitoring the government guidelines. There has been some positive news; Residential 
Trips can now take place. Therefore, we can now confirm that we will be attending 
Calvert Trust as planned on Monday 28th June until Friday 3rd July.  

Keeping pupils safe, at all times, remains our main priority. The centre has a COVID 19 
Risk Assessment in place. We will continue to follow the government guidelines at all 
times and ensure we are keeping all pupils safe. 

There will be a parents meeting on Tuesday 8th June 2021 from 5pm until 6pm. This will 
be virtual. Mr Millard will send invites to the meeting via email.  

Please see the parent pack attached and complete the Medical and Personal Care forms 
again, just to ensure we have all the up to date and relevant information on the pupils. 

Again, I would like to thank you for all your cooperation during these difficult times, 
please rest assured we are doing our best for the trip to go ahead as safely as possible.  

Please feel free to contact me with any issues and concerns that you may have.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Mr C Morgan – Trip Leader 

 

 


